
Year 3 - Summer 1
Maths:
In maths, we will be 
continuing with fractions. 
Children will recap how to 
recognise a half, a quarter 
and a third as well as 
looking at equivalent 
fractions.
We will then move onto 
mass. We will be looking at 
different units of 
measurements and how to 
measure the mass of an 
object. 

English: 
We will be looking at the text 
“Ask Dr K Fisher”. During this 
unit of work, we will be looking 
at how to write persuasive 
letters. The children will be 
writing an agony aunt letter, 
which will be related to an 
animal.

Science:
The children will look at the 
importance of eating the right 
amounts of food. They will learn 
about the range of nutrients that 
humans need to consume and the 
role that these nutrients play in 
keeping our bodies healthy. 

History:
During this unit of work the children will 
learn about the changes in Britain from 
the Stone Age to the Iron Age. The 
children will be looking at artefacts and 
what they were used for. We will be 
exploring, in depth, about life during 
the Iron Age. 

Computing: This half term we will be 
covering the topic ‘programming’. We will 
be learning about how to use the 
programme scratch.

PSHE: During our PSHE unit we will 
cover the topic Health and 
Wellbeing. We will be learning about 
the importance of a healthy, 
balanced diet and how food affects 
our energy. We will also be looking
at ways in which we can look after 
our mental wellbeing.  

P.E:
This term we will be learning striking, 
fielding and athletics.

Art:
During this unit of work, the 
children will be learning about 
three dimensional shapes and 
how shapes can be used to make 
abstract art.  The children will 
plan and make  an abstract 
sculpture based on play 
equipment using cardboard. 


